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Easter Holidays:  Don’t forget that we break up today for the 2 week Easter holidays. We return to school on 
Monday 16th April. Have a lovely Easter break.   
 
Attendance and Punctuality:  Kersall Drive attendance is steadily improving and that is down to all of you! 
Thank you.  However, there are still too many children arriving late to school.  We start at 8:45am.  We have 
FREE breakfast provision from 8:15am.  Lateness negatively impacts on your child’s learning so we are 
asking for you to consider morning routines and to leave the house 5 or 10 minutes earlier as this would 
vastly improve our punctuality rates.  Well done to the winners of our Get in to Win prizes this week – enjoy 
your Easter Eggs!  

Reminder - Peacocks Swimming Lessons: After the Easter holidays, Peacocks class will be going 

swimming on a Monday afternoon.  Children must wear a one-piece swimming costume (girls) or trunks with 

no pockets.  Board shorts are not allowed.  Children will travel by coach to Southglade pool.    

Reminder - Peacocks and Pelicans trip to Sherwood Forest – Tuesday 17th April: Peacocks and 
Pelicans class will be going on a trip to Sherwood Forest on Tuesday 17th April. We will leave school at 9am 
and will return at 3.45pm. 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution for the trip of £3.50 per child.  The actual cost is £10 per child. If 

enough contributions are not collected, the trip may not go ahead.  We are also looking for parent volunteers 

who would be willing to come on the trip. Please return the slip attached and any payments on the first day 

back after the Easter holidays if you have not done so already. Thank you.  

Year 1 and 2 Bookworm Club After School Club: From Monday 23rd April, Mrs Baker will be starting a year 

1 and 2 Bookworm Club between 3.15pm and 4.15pm. This club will involve listening to a story followed by 

some imagination and storytelling based activities. Please sign and return the attached slip if you agree to your 

child taking part. Should we receive too many reply slips, we shall draw names out of a hat. 

Year 2, 3 and 4 Netball After School Club: From Monday 23rd April, Miss Parmiter will be starting a new 
netball after school club for children in years 2, 3 and 4. Children will need to have their PE kits in school. 
Please sign and return the attached slip if you agree to your child taking part. Should we receive too many 
reply slips, we shall draw names out of a hat. 
 

School Book Fair: Our school book fair will be taking place This will be taking place on Tuesday 14th, Thursday 16th 

and Friday 17th of November from 3.15-3.45pm in the hall.  

 

 
School dinner menu: Each child will be given a new school dinner menu to bring home today. 
There are no changes to it but this one now has the dates on for the next half term. We will be 
getting a new summer menu after the May half term.  
 

 

 

Attendance for last week was 96.1%.   Our target is 96.5%  

If your child is too poorly to attend please let us know on the first day of absence on 0115 9794304  

There were 188 children who had 100% attendance last week – Well Done 
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 Reply Slip for Pelicans and Peacocks trip to Sherwood Forest – Tuesday 17th April. 

I give permission for my child, ___________________________________________in class____________ 

to attend the trip to Sherwood Forest on Tuesday 17th April. 

I have included a contribution of £3.50 towards the trip      Yes____ No _____ 
 
If your child receives a free school meal please indicate whether you would like them to be provided with a 
packed lunch:     Yes____ No _____ 
 
I am able to volunteer as a helper on the day Yes____ No _____ 
 

 I will collect my child at 3:45pm  
 my child will go to afterschool club as usual 

 (please tick as appropriate) 

Signed by Parent /Carer _________________________________ Date _________________    

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Reply Slip for After School Clubs – We have the following after school clubs taking place after the Easter 
holidays Please tick which club your child wishes to attend 

I give permission for my child, __________________________________in class_______________ to take 
part in the following club.  

 Monday – Year 1 and 2 Bookworm Club 

 Monday – Year 2, 3 and 4 Netball Club  

Should we receive too many reply slips, we shall draw names out of a hat to ensure it is fair for all children.  

Signed by Parent /Carer _________________________________ Date _________________    

Collecting arrangements    

☐ I will collect my child when the club has finished           ☐ My son/daughter is going to afterschool club  


